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         IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 ADVERTISEMENT NO. Phase –VIII/2020/Selection Posts 

 

         One Last Opportunity for generation of Challan/ Payment of Fee 

 

 

 With reference to Advt. No. Phase-VIII last date for payment 

through Challan (during working hours of Bank) was 25-03-2020. 

However, due to lockdown Phase I as imposed by Govt of India from 25-

03-2020, several candidates may have not been able to make the payment 

through Challan from SBI bank branches. 

 

2.             In view of the above, it has been decided to give one more 

opportunity to all those candidates whose online Application could not be 

completed due to payment of Fee. Hence, two days window is being 

opened for generating Fresh Challan w.e.f 2nd September 2020 onwards. 

After generation of the Challan, the payment can be made in any of the 

SBI Bank branches upto 5th September 2020 only (within working hours). 

All such candidates can generate the Challan by visiting the website of the 

Commission and login by using registered E-mail ID and Password. The 

link for generation of Fresh Challan will be available in the Candidates 

Dashboard after login. 

 

      3.  Old Challans generated if any, against which payment could not   

be made by the candidates earlier, are not valid now. Candidates will have 

to generate a fresh Challan. 

 

4.  No further opportunity will be provided/representation in any 

form shall be entertained in this regard.  
  

 

 

 

     Under Secretary(RHQ) 

31.08.2020 
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